
 

NOTICE 

TOWN OF WOLF RIVER 

PUBLIC BUDGET HEARING 

Notice is hereby given that on Wednesday, November 16TH, 2022, at 5:30 p.m. at the Wolf River Town 

hall, a public hearing on the proposed budget of the Town of Wolf River will be held. The proposed 

budget may be obtained at the meeting or upon request. The following is a summary of the proposed 

2023 budget. 

GENERAL FUND                   2022 BUDGET  2023 BUDGET 

Revenues:  

Tax Levy             130,809.00       133,087.00 +1.7%   

Intergovernmental Revenues            341,663.00 354,920.00 +3.8%   

Licenses and Permits                 3,540.00      3,795.00  +7.2% 

Public Charges for Services              12,386.00    12,940.00 -4.4%                  

Miscellaneous Services                          7,250.00      6,000.00  -17.2%           

Surplus Funds Applied               30,000.00     30,000.00        

TOTAL REVENUE             525,648.00               540,742.00 +2.8%  

Expenditures: 

General Government            107,709.00 119,600.00 +11% 

Public Safety               37,347.00     39,442.00 +5.6% 

Health and Human Services               7,874.00       9,200.00 -16.8% 

Highway Maintenance                   174,250.00 175,200.00 - .5% 

Highway Construction            150,000.00 140,000.00 -6.6% 

Recycling Center              30,950.00     38,350.00 +23.9%             

Miscellaneous Expenditures                        17,518.00     18,950.00 +8.1% 

TOTAL EXPENDITURES            525,648.00 540,742.00 +2.8% 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL TOWN MEETING OF THE ELECTORS OF THE TOWN OF 

WOLF RIVER: 

 Notice is hereby given that on Wednesday November 16th, 2022, immediately following the 

completion of the Public Hearing on the proposed budget, which begins at 5:30 p.m. at the Town Hall, a 

special town meeting of the electors will be called pursuant to Section 60.12(1) of Wis. Stats, by the 

town board, for the following purposes will be held: 

 To adopt the 2022 tax levy to be paid in 2023 pursuant to Section 60.10(1)(a) of Wis. Stats.  

Regular monthly meeting will follow. 

Heather Baker, Clerk 

  


